
Dress for the Weather
Children are expected to play outdoors from 8:30 am - 8:55 am and 

during their two activity breaks. Many children walk to and from 
school. For children to be comfortable and enjoy being outside, proper 

outerwear is a necessity.
     Winter Jacket    Ski Pants    Winter Boots   Hat or Toque         

Mitts/Gloves  Scarf / Neck Warmer
We will be using Environment Canada’s reading at the Airport to make 

decisions.
Winnipeg, MB - 7 Day Forecast - Environment Canada

To summarize (all temperatures are inclusive of windchill):
-26° and warmer: Outdoor recess, patrols, and walking school bus are 

all on as scheduled.
-27° to -30° : Indoor recess and direct morning entry, shortened 

patrol time, walking school bus still on.
-31° to -34°: Indoor recess, no patrols on post, walking school bus 

still on.
-35° and colder: Indoor recess, no patrols on post, walking school bus 

cancelled for the day.

Reporting 
Student 
Absences 

Please call or 
email the school if 
your child will be 

absent or late.
204-697-5965

(voicemail 24/7)
ambertrails@7oaks.org

December 23
to

January 3

Return to classes
January 6

December
Holiday Happenings 

https://weather.gc.ca/en/location/index.html?coords=49.895,-97.135
mailto:ambertrails@7oaks.org


Grade ⅘ Candlelight Winter Concert 

Building Gingerbread Houses
Ms Rebecca and Liam hosted a gingerbread house building event for a 

small group of students in grades 4-8. Students were given the shapes of 
the house to build, design and decorate with their friends. Each child’s 
house was so uniquely their own, decorated with colorful candies and 

imaginative designs making it a true representation of their personality. 
As students built their gingerbread houses, we watched a holiday movie 

and had some holiday art to decorate. Thank you to Ms Rebecca and Liam 
for putting this beautiful holiday even together. 



Holiday Hampers
This year our school partnered with the 

Christmas Cheerboard and put together 17 
food hampers for families in our community. 
The Christmas Cheerboard is a community run 

organization that started over 100 years ago in 
Winnipeg. Their job is to deliver food hampers 
and toys to families that are in need of a little 

something extra during the holiday season.

Be an Upstander
Mrs Arjoon's class had the 
opportunity to go to the 
Canadian Human Rights 
Museum this month. 

Students took part in an 
engaging and informative 

session called "Be an 
Upstander".  Students 

learned what it meant to 
be an upstander (A person 
who speaks up or acts in 
support of an individual or 
cause) and developed ways 
they can create a culture 
of kindness and respect 
within the school and 

community. Her class did 
an excellent job in coming 
up with ideas on how we 
can continue to make 

Amber Trails a safe and 
caring school.












